
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th November, 2021 

 

Dear/Annwyl Parents/Guardians,  

I am writing to you following the moving acts of remembrance over the last few weeks. 

Over two million people currently work and volunteer within our emergency services, all 
of whom have shown commitment to public service throughout the pandemic. The 999 
Cenotaph campaign seeks to recognise that sacrifice and has support from HRH The 
Duke of Cambridge, the Prime Minister and the First Ministers of Wales, Scotland and 
Northern Ireland. The 999 Cenotaph would be placed along Whitehall. 

The campaign is now encouraging all school, college and University students 
throughout the UK to support the campaign on Friday 3rd December. 

At Prestatyn High School, we feel students can support the campaign by wearing a 
colour from the emergency services (red, blue, green or orange) with their full school 
uniform. A suggested donation of £1 should be made via ParentPay if your child would 
like to participate.  

We will also be selling key rings and cakes with the colours represented by the 
emergency services. 

More information about the campaign can be found at www.999cenotaph.org.uk. 

We look forward to your child helping us to support the campaign. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Yours sincerely/ Yn gywir  

Mrs PJ Hill 
Mrs PJ Hill 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


